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            24th April 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

ParentMail 

This term we will be trialling ParentMail, an electronic form of communication. Letters were 

sent out at the end of last term inviting parents to register for the electronic information. If 

you have registered successfully you should have received a copy of this letter electronically 

and will no longer receive paper copies after today. If you have not registered you will continue 

to receive hard copies until you are registered. If you have had any difficulties registering, 

please contact the school office. 

 

Summer Term Assessments 

During the Summer Term, summative assessments do take place. Children are required to be in 

school for these assessments and therefore leave of absence will not be authorised during a 

testing period.  Year 1 phonics test will take place week beginning 13th June.  Year 2 assessment 

tests in mathematics and reading will take place in May. Summative assessments for Years 3 & 4 

will take place in May. The results of the test will be reported to parents along with their end 

of year report. 

 

Dr Thomlinson Induction day 

Parents with children in Year 4 who are moving to Year 5 in September 2017 at Dr Thomlinson 

should have now been informed of two induction days at the middle school on Thursday 6th July 

and Friday 7th July. Parents will have to arrange their own transport to and from the middle 

school on this day. 

 

Red Nose Day – Comic Relief 

We raised £105 for Comic Relief. Well done everyone. 
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Class School Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Thursday 11th May to take class photographs. Order 

forms and proofs will be sent to you in due course. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

11th May – Class photographs 

18th May – HSA Meeting at Cook & Barker 7pm 

22nd-24th May – Y3/4 residential to Kingswood 

26th May – Break up for half term. 

 

Regards, 

 

Louise Fletcher  

 


